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The District has received a donation of $4,494.00 from the Glenbrook High School 

Foundation in support of the Chromebook 1 to 1 Initiative.  The donation represents the 

student fees for all lower income students who are not supported by federal grant monies.  

A total of 142 students received Chromebooks for use during the 2013-2014 school year.  

I wish to commend the Executive Board of the Foundation for their tireless efforts to 

make this goal a reality.  The Chromebooks provided to these students are a valuable 

resource and help bridge the technological gaps that exist within our school population.  I 

recommend approval. 


